
  
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: admin1@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

23rd October 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our next theme in Year 5 and Year 6 is entitled: “ A Child’s War.” 
 
We are looking forward to us exploring life in World War Two, however we are aware that 
with the centenary of the First World War this year, it would be remiss of us not to learn 
more outside of the theme, which we hope to do. 
 
To get into the spirit of the theme, we are hoping that you will support your child to prepare 
two things for Tuesday 6th November: 
 

1) A World War Two food dish such as an eggless sponge – recipe attached – or 
another World War Two recipe. We are encouraging children to cook this at home 
on the weekend before returning to school and bring it in on the Tuesday morning. 

2) A World War Two costume, which they can hopefully make up from items within 
their existing wardrobe with little cost to yourselves - ideas attached. 

 
It is planned that on this day, children will come to school in their World War Two 
costumes but also ensure their PE kit is in school this day for the afternoon’s PE lesson. 
During the day, we will take part in World War Two based activities, incuding learning 
songs from the era and tasting each other’s food and make a gas mask. Later on during 
the theme, we will be looking at Remembrance Day and also possibly the subject of the 
Holocaust at an age appropriate level. 
 
Should you wish your child not to take part in the food tasting, please return the slip below 
on the Monday morning after half term so that they can be collated and adhered to.  In 
addition, if you feel you have any memorabilia at home that you would be happy to be 
used in school, please let your child’s teacher know and we can make arrangement to 
receive this from you and return it. Otherwise, we hope you will be able to support your 
child to make this a memorable day for the pupils. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing the pupils dressed up in 
the style of World War Two and tasting their recipes. 
 
Kind regards:  
 
 
Mr Stevens     Mrs Miles        Mrs Chapman         Mrs Cadman.  
Y5 & Y6 team 
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World War Two Day 
 

Tuesday 6th November 2018 
 

Name of pupil ___________________________     
 
Class (please circle)  Mr Stevens        Mrs Miles     Mr Chapman 
 
I do not wish my child to eat any of the World War Two products, cooked by other children. 
 
Signed _________________________________ 
 
Printed _________________________________ 
 
Date ________________ 
 


